
CITY OF DALLAS
OREGON

April 11, 2023

I support the 2 amendments on HB 2098 supporting the funding mechanism which is important and

provides some level of security as it will not take funding away from the State Highway Fund. Critical

projects associated with HB 2017 will not be disrupted.

The Interstate Bridge Replacement project is vital to the entire state due to its importance with the

movement of goods and services.

Respectfully,

Kenneth L. Woods, Jr., Mayor

City of Dallas Oregon
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